
  

What we have been 

 
        Happy October!        

 
Autumn is here, the weather has definitely 
changed, and we’ve been busy enjoying 
lots of seasonal activities throughout the 
nursery! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Red Foxes enjoyed an autumn walk 
where they collected leaves to use in arts 
and crafts. Meanwhile, the Pink Piglets 
explored their very own pumpkin patch! 
They had fun discussing the different 
textures and colours of the pumpkins and 
swapped and traded them with one 
another.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Yellow Chicks continued the Autumn 
theme and made their own Autumn sensory 
bottles. Preschool have also been exploring 
the changing seasons with some Autumn 
spiced playdough. 

What we have 

 

Please remember we are closed to 

ALL CHILDREN on Friday 24th October 

for our staff training day (you have 
not been charged for this day). 

 
Dates for Your Diary: 
 

Friday 31st October – Children are 
welcome to come in Halloween 
fancy dress if they’d like (no pressure 
if they prefer not to). 
Friday 14th November – PJ Day for 
Children in Need! While we won’t be 
collecting donations at nursery, 
families are welcome to donate 

directly through the Children in Need 
website. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
All our age groups have settled 
beautifully into their new areas 
and rooms, and we couldn’t 

be prouder! The children have 
shown such confidence and 

enthusiasm; our staff have 
been amazing in supporting 

the transitions and our parents 
have been wonderfully 
supportive throughout. 

    

   

   
 
 
 
 


